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To: Stan Rickard, Public Works Director
From: John Johnson, Technical Services Supervisor%
Date: September 25, 1998

Subject: Request for “No Parking” on 15th St.

I received a call from Ms. Kay Weisenburger, Secretary/Business Manager of
Christ The King Church, 1501 S. Main St., requesting “No Parking” signs be
installed on the south side of 15th St. between Main St. and their first driveway -
(see attached drawing). After reviewing the area, I concur with her request.
When vehicles are parked in this area, exiting from the lot is difficult and
impedes the flow of traffic at the intersection of Main St. and 15th St. 15th St. is a
One-Way street westbound from Highland Ave. to Main St.

I would recommend installing “No Parking” signs on the south side of 15th St.
from Main St. to a point 85 feet east (first driveway).

)]

cc:  JohnJaugilas, Trustee - District 4

Paul Kufrin, Trustee - District 6

David Schaffer - District 3

Ms. Kay Weisenburger, Secretary/Business Manager of Christ The King
Church, 1501 S. Main St.
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